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Memo to the NKCES Board

Regional School Programs requests to add a position for the 2024-2025 school year.

There is a request to add a slot to our Pathways program. Based on this addition to the
program, we request a staffing increase be approved to support the success, safety, and
services of students in the program. The slot commitment funds will cover the cost for this
position.

The following additional position is being proposed for the 2024-2025 school year:

● One paraeducator
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